
 
Water Service Line Inventory 

 
The City of Dyersville is updating its records of water service lines as part of an Iowa DNR/State 
requirement.  The city needs your help to identify private service line material.  Please complete 
the questions below or complete the online form at www.cityofdyersville.com/225/utilities. The city 
is requesting photos of your main interior service line inside the house/business.  Should you have 
any questions or if you are unable to check your service line yourself, please contact City Hall at 
563-875-7724 or email Lpanton@cityofdyersville.com and we will help you.  See the attached 
sheet for some helpful information.  For more information regarding the DNR guidelines, please go 
to www.iowadnr.gov and search lead service lines.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
As a reminder, the property owner owns the water service line, which is the line from the water 
main to the property.   
 
Please complete a sheet for each property/building you own. 
  
Property owner name: ___________________________________________________________  

Property address: _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________  Email Address:____________________________ 

Year service line installed (if original, date the house/business was built): ____________________  

 
Please circle best answer. 

Were lead pipes ever installed at this property?   Yes   No  Unknown 

Service line material?    Lead     Galvanized      Copper       Plastic       Other        Unknown 

Do you have a water softener? Yes  No  Unknown 

Do you have a filter system?   Yes  No  Unknown 

 If yes, what type:   Whole house      On faucet  Reverse osmosis       Unknown 

Type of interior plumbing (all that apply)?   

Lead       Galvanized     Copper       Plastic       Other        Unknown 

Has the interior plumbing ever been updated? Yes  No  Unknown 

 If yes, when?      Before 1989  Between 1989 & 2014 After 2014       Unknown 

 
Take photo of your main interior water service line submit with this form to City of Dyersville by 
July 1, 2023.  Responses will be required for every property.  If a response is not received, we will 
continue to contact you.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation.   

 
Lori Panton 
Deputy Clerk 
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